Copy of response letter from Anthony McGann to Fintan Murphy dated September 4" 2018,
after Murphy, as County Registrar, threatened eviction “within two months”. This letter
advises that ‘a forensic examination’ of the case was ongoing and any attempt by Murphy to
force an eviction would constitute “a serious miscarriage of justice”. The McGanns would then
have to ‘take legal action’ against Murphy. This warning was contemptuously ignored by
Murphy who pressed ahead regardless with the prolonged unlawful fraud against the McGanns.




